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Interested in becoming an International Fellows Sponsor?
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Those interested in attending the event or learning more about becoming a sponsor should call
the International Fellows Program Sponsorship Program Coordinator at (717) 385- 4128.

You have a great opportunity to learn about the program on Thursday,
March 8, from 5 to 7 p.m. at the Post Chapel. The “dialog and dine” event
will feature a Middle Eastern cultural forum and potluck featuring food and
drink to share.

International Fellow sponsors are extremely valuable in helping
International Students and their families during their first few weeks here
and throughout the year. Besides helping the students and family find
housing and introducing them to their new community, sponsors are also
able to experience and observe holidays, family traditions, celebrations,
take part in MWR events, museums, shows, libraries, parks and more.


